
 

You’re Invited… 
Who: All Bissett Families 

What: Free Grocery Distribution (courtesy of Ozarks Food Harvest) 

When:  October 9th (9:30 a.m.-10:30 a.m.) 

Where:  Westport School (parking lot) 

 
 To receive free groceries, simply show up at Westport from  

9:30 a.m.-10:30 a.m. on October 9th. 

 

 You must have a child attending Bissett Elementary in  

order to receive free groceries.  

 

 This free grocery distribution will not count against  

families who access local food pantries. 

 

 If driving, groceries will be packed directly into your car. 

 

 If walking, please bring at least two storage items with you  

in which to carry your groceries (boxes, laundry baskets,  

wagon, stroller, etc.). You will be getting a lot of food and  

it will be heavy so be prepared.  

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 


